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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT
Our patient numbers continue 
to grow with 167 patients and 
families cared for in 2024 through 
our Hospice at Home Service 
and a further 29 through our 
Bereavement and Counselling 
Services.

During 2024 we met and began 
care for 102 new patients all of 
whom had been diagnosed with 
illnesses which were incurable 
and no longer responding to 
treatment. Our aim is to introduce 
ourselves to all patients, assess 
their needs and agree an initial 
plan of care within 24 hours of 
the patient being referred to us 
for support. The care we provide 
is very much based on the nature 
of the patient’s illness and we 
always consider what the patient 
wants and how their family wish 
to help support their ongoing 
care. 

We are often asked to describe 
exactly what a Hospice at Home 
Service does. It’s a difficult 
question as our care is specific to 
each individual patient. However 
we can broadly describe what 
we do as, Nursing Care and 
Symptom Control, Personal Care, 
Night Care, Respite Support, 
Emotional Support, Pre and Post 
Bereavement Support, Liaison, 
Advice and Signposting with all 
other stakeholders as part of a 
multi-disciplinary approach to 
caring for the whole family. 

The notion of end of life care at 
home can understandably be 
daunting and we acknowledge 
that this is not a service that 
is suitable for everyone. It is 
dependent on the nature and 
severity of illnesses alongside 
the available family support 
structure. Of the patients we 
care for, around 85% achieve 
their ambition of being nursed 

full term at home with hospice or 
hospital inpatient units or nursing 
home care being other options if 
needed. End of life care at home 
provides familiarity, flexibility 
and can be managed safely, 
with patients supported by our 
24 hour helpline. Our helpline 
is managed by one of our own 
Nurse Coordinators who will 
provide advice and, if required, 
visit patients whatever time of 
the day or night it happens to 
be. I recognise that contacting 
a hospice is a brave step but I 
would encourage anybody facing 
the need for the type of care we 
provide to telephone us for a 
‘gentle’ conversation.

Through our fundraising efforts 
and the generous support we 
receive from donors and grant 
making bodies, we are still 
financially healthy and finished 
our 2023-24 financial year with 
an operational loss of £28,538 
and a positive net income of 
£30,938 after accounting for 
gains and losses on fixed asset 
investments.

Our patient facing, fundraising 

and operations teams continue 
to work tirelessly to maintain and 
improve the high standards we 
want to be recognised for. As 
always, my thanks go to them for 
their efforts and dedication.
Similarly, without our loyal 
groups of volunteers, trustees, 
donors, personal and business 
supporters, our future would be 
bleak. My thanks also go to you 
all.

Andrew Revell, Executive 
Director
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MESSAGE FROM OUR CHAIR

NURSE MANAGER’S REPORT

It has been another fantastic year for the charity. Our nurses 
and healthcare assistants have worked day and night to provide 
end of life care in the homes of our patients and the feedback 
from patients and their relatives should make us all proud to be 
a part of Shipston Home Nursing’s journey.
 
In addition to this frontline care, our amazing office-based team 
have continued to safeguard and run the charity through what 
is a turbulent time for all charities, ensuring we remain well led 
and continue to raise essential funds. 
 
Finally, we cannot deliver the services we do without the 
ongoing support of our volunteers, supporters and my fellow 
trustees and for this I am truly grateful. Thank you for your 
ongoing support.

David Morris, Chair of Shipston Home Nursing

The nursing team continues to grow with nurses selected for 
their caring, professional qualities with a special interest in end 
of life care. 
 
We’re incredibly lucky to have an exceptional nursing team 
who work tirelessly to provide the best possible nursing care 
at home. We do our upmost to meet the needs and wishes of 
patients and families, ensuring essential support and care is 
available to them.
 
Our collaboration with SHWP (Stour Health and Wellbeing 
Partnership) continues with the Warm Hub. On the last 
Thursday of each month, you’ll find us at the Scout Hut in 
Shipston, ready to welcome anyone who would like to join us 
for soup, support and friendly conversation. 
 
We continue to provide bereavement support to the loved 
ones of our patients and the wider community. Please contact 
us via the website if this service might be beneficial to you or 
someone you know. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our supporters. 
Without your generosity it would be impossible for us to fulfil 
our vision of ensuring every adult in our community has access 
to free, high quality end of life care at home. 

Gemma Roberts, Head of Nursing Services
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MARGARET’S STORY
Margaret Lowndes was born on the 
21st March 1944. She had a zest 
for life and travel and, along with 
Alan, her husband of over 50 years, 
they had three wonderful children of 
whom she was immensely proud.  
Margaret lived with her daughter 
Alison, husband Paul and her 
beautiful grandchildren Sophie and 
Harry.  This is her story, as told by 
her daughter, Alison. We are very 
grateful to Alison for sharing this 
with us. 

“Mum had Chronic Obstructive 
Pulmonary Disease. During a 
routine check-up, they found a 
shadow on her lung. She was 
immediately booked in for surgery 
and spent Christmas 2022 in 
hospital recovering. After being 
given the all-clear in April 2023, we 
went on a girl’s trip to Spain where 
she admitted to discovering a lump. 
Several tests later, it was confirmed 
the lump was cancerous. 

Just before Christmas 2023, mum 
started to become unwell, and 
she was admitted to hospital for 
the second Christmas in a row. 
The tumour was underneath her 
right armpit and needed regular 
dressing by the district nursing 
team. Unfortunately, after many 
emergency visits to hospital, mum 
was unable to return home as 
she needed more specialist and 
around the clock care. The hospital 
wanted to discharge her, but I knew 
we needed some help, and that 

is when we were introduced to 
Shipston Home Nursing. 

Initially, mum wasn’t sure whether 
she needed their care. However, 
it soon became clear that the 
Shipston Home Nursing nurses 
(‘angels on wheels’ as we referred 
to them) were absolutely what 
she needed.  The nurses arrived 
promptly, always well-presented 
and with a friendly smile. They 
offered advice and care to my mum 
who was extremely poorly and 
vulnerable.  They brightened our 
days with their cheery nature and 
gave such strength in our hours 
of need. Unfortunately, mum’s 
tumour continued to grow, and 
she experienced a catastrophic 
bleed. She was rushed into 
hospital and, from there, to Myton 
Hospice in Warwick so that her 
symptoms could be managed in a 
specialist clinical environment. I was 
becoming mum’s carer and knew 
we wouldn’t have 
long left with her. I 
wanted to become 
her daughter again. 
She died on 7th May 
2024.

I would like to thank 
Shipston Home 
Nursing for taking 
care of mum and 
for their amazing 
support in our 
darkest months.  
Until you’re in the 

position of watching a loved one go 
through a terrible time, you don’t 
realise how special the Shipston 
Home Nursing team are.  We live 
our lives without thinking about the 
important role they have day in 
day out and the lasting effect they 
leave on you. We will be forever 
grateful for their total love, care and 
absolute dedication to client care 
and consideration.  

We ran the Shipston Home Nursing 
10K last September at Walton Hall 
and are continuing our running and 
training towards keeping fit and 
healthy and another 10K later this 
year.  We will continue to support 
their amazing work.

Thank you, Shipston Home Nursing 
team, for looking after my incredible 
Mum – Margaret Mary Lowndes 
– forever in our hearts and missed 
terribly xxx”

Our nurses and healthcare assistants are at the heart of our hospice at 
home service. 

Can you support our work and give a regular gift to sponsor our nurses? 
For as little as £5 or £10 a month over a year - less than the cost of your 
weekly takeaway coffee - you could cover the cost of a respite visit.

For further information please visit: www.shipstonhomenursing.co.uk/
sponsor-our-nurses

Sponsor our Nurses



2024 was another busy year for the fundraising team. We started our year of events with a Pop Up 
Shop at Ilmington Village Hall and ended on a high with carols at Holy Trinity church in Stratford upon 
Avon. The months in between saw plant sales, golf days, more pop ups and our 10k at Walton Hall, 
to name just a few. We love the variety of the events calendar and we’re enormously grateful for the 
support of our wonderful volunteers who make everything possible. 

As always, we are fortunate to be supported by a number of 
fundraisers within our community, from marathon runners to the 
exceptional team who organised ‘Jazz on the Lawn’ in Barton on 
the Heath in September. As donations reach us through so many 
different channels, it is almost impossible to list all our supporters 
by name. We thank all our regular givers, one-off donors, 
community supporters, trusts, parish councils, fundraisers and 
those who leave legacies in their wills. 

Financially, we are 94% self-funded, so raising funds and 
increasing awareness of the charity continues to be vitally 
important. 2024 saw the launch of our ‘Sponsor Our Nurses’ 
campaign which we hope will continue to grow in 2025. We remain 
committed to ensuring that every adult within our community has 
access to free, high quality, end of life care at home. Please do 
spread the word, helping us to let those who might need us know 
we are here. Thank you.

Kate Bamford, Head of Fundraising & Communications
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Trusts and grants income plays a vital role in helping us provide 
our hospice at home service. With the generous support of 
foundations and grant-making organisations, we are able to help 
those in need of our care. 

The trusts and grants fundraising landscape is particularly tough 
at present but we continue to complete applications and are very 
grateful to the organisations who choose to give to our charity. 
This year, we have been fortunate to meet some of the people 
involved in various trusts and it was interesting to hear about 
their work and why they chose our charity over other applicants. 
We also wish to express gratitude to the Parish Councils locally 
who donate to Shipston Home Nursing. If you know of any trusts 
or grant-making organisations who would support Shipston Home 
Nursing, please contact me jo.sweby@shipstonhomenursing.
co.uk

Jo Sweby, Head of Trusts and Grants Fundraising

FUNDRAISING

TRUSTS AND GRANTS



Thank you to everyone who joined our SHN walks this year and to all 
pubs and shops who stock our ’20 Walks in Shipston County’ book.  
Special thanks go to Elizabeth, Richard and John for organising the 
monthly walks. 

We continue to sell our wonderful candles and will shortly have some 
new fragrances. Candles are made with naturally sourced soya and 
rapeseed oil wax blend, with high quality perfume oils.

If you are interested in purchasing a walk book or candle, you’ll see 
them at most of our events, alternatively you can email us directly at 
fundraising@shipstonhomenursing.co.uk
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LETTERS TO HEAVEN

In October we installed our ‘Letters to Heaven’ post 
box in the gyratory garden in Shipston on Stour. It 
offers an opportunity for people to post letters, cards 
and messages to those they have lost.  Our post box 
is available to anyone who feels they might benefit 
from it. Letters will never be opened or read. They will 
be composted and the compost will be used in the 
memorial garden.

Thank you to Shipston Town Council, Royal British 
Legion Shipston on Stour and Stour Valley Lions Club 
for enabling us to locate the post box in the gyratory 
garden and to Stourvale Action for the Environment 
who are assisting us with the composting of the letters. 

Our grateful thanks also go to Simon Healey Paddocks & Grounds for his support with the installation.

Thank you to everyone who has joined our 100 Club, helping raise 
valuable funds for us over the year.

Our 100 Club is a simple way of supporting the charity. Each month we 
draw a number from all those registered and the owner of that number 
receives half the prize pot, with the other half going to Shipston Home 
Nursing. We’ve sold over 100 numbers now and the prize pot keeps 
growing. It costs just £2 a month per number to play and you can pay by 
standing order. To sign up scan the QR code here, or contact Allison at 
fundraising@shipstonhomenursing.co.uk

100 CLUB REPORT

MERCHANDISE & WALK BOOKS
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2024 EVENTS RUNDOWN 

It was an action-packed year for our fundraising team, with a host of  wonderful 
events. Thank you to all those who have supported us.

Pop Up Shop
We held two pop up shops in 2024, both at the new location of 
Ilmington Village Hall. The two-day sales raised an enormous £7,060! 
Our thanks to Lindsey for selling plants and to Olga and Barbara for 
bringing their homewares… and of course our wonderful volunteers 
Nicola, Jane, Jules, Liz, Caroline, Joanna, Karen, Sophie and Debbie. 

We love being in the village and having such a great space – we’ll be 
back in April this year. 

80th Birthday Celebrations 
Thank you to Eileen Compton and family for raising £500 at her 80th 
birthday party. The donation was in memory of her husband Bob 
who was cared for by SHN. It was lovely to see Eileen and we’re so 
grateful to her and her family for their ongoing support. 

King’s High School 
Old Girls’ Association
Kim Hartman and the King’s High 
School Old Girls’ Association 
donated the proceeds of the raffle 
at their annual lunch in March, a 
fantastic £410! Thank you. 

Tartan Fling
We’re enormously grateful to have 
been supported once again by the 
Tartan Fling, an annual supper and 
reels party for teenagers in the 
Townsend Hall. This year’s event 
raised £3,674.41 for SHN. Thank 
you for your ongoing support.

Accumulator 
Challenge
During the year we launched 
our Fundraising Accumulator 
Challenge. At Sibford School, teams 
of students from the Sixth Form 
were loaned £30, with the aim of 
turning that into as much money as 
possible. They organised various 
events including pizza sales and 
even teacher karaoke raising over 
£1,000.

Similarly, students at Moreton 
Morrell College made items to sell 
at their Lambing Weekend raising 
£90. Thank you all.

Marathon Runners
Thank you to James Davies and Abi Holloway who secured places 
in the London Marathon and Ellie Bonny who ran the Manchester 
Marathon in support of Shipston Home Nursing.  All their families had 
benefitted from our support. Between them they raised an incredible 
£5,712! What a fantastic achievement. We have been successful in 
applying for charity London Marathon places in 2026, 2027, 2028 and 
2029. If you are interested in running for Shipston Home Nursing, do 
drop us a line to fundraising@shipstonhomenursing.co.uk.  
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2024 EVENTS RUNDOWN 

Primrose Hill Farm
On Thursday 2nd May, we hosted a fashion event at Primrose Hill Farm in Arlescote. The evening started 
with cocktails and shopping, with fantastic stalls including Rebecca Tracey, Cotton & Gems, Dotty Hen and 
Olivia Jane. Our 96 guests enjoyed a delicious dinner by The Kitchen at Primrose Hill Farm, followed by a 
fashion show from Justina in Wellesbourne and Dice in Shipston. We all had a wonderful time and raised 
£4,354. Our enormous thanks to Primrose Hill Farm and The Kitchen, to Justina and Dice, to Aubrey Allen 
and to the donors of our magnificent auction and raffle prizes. 

Plant Sales
Our annual plant and home produce sales took place over a very 
sunny May weekend. Volunteers in 14 local towns and villages 
took part, hosting sales from their driveways. Huge thanks to all 
our stallholders and helpers, and particularly to Fudge Ramsay for 
sourcing and distributing so many of the wonderful plants, Irene 
Rockett for growing an incredible number of plants and Lindsey 
and Pat for their year-round sales at Ettington Garden Café.  We’re 
delighted to announce that £11,232 was raised.

Thank you to everyone who popped along and purchased plants – 
we hope to see you again this year! 
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2024 EVENTS RUNDOWN 

Ilmington Open 
Gardens
On the weekend of the 25th and 
26th May, some of the beautiful 
gardens in Ilmington opened 
as part of the National Garden 
Scheme. We were incredibly 
grateful to receive a donation 
of £2,227. On Saturday, visitors 
enjoyed refreshments at Ilmington 
Community Shop and Café, 
from which £700 was donated to 
Shipston Home Nursing. Thank 
you to the village of Ilmington for 
such wonderful support.

National Garden 
Scheme at Admington 
Hall
We were honoured to be invited 
to provide teas at Admington 
Hall for their National Garden 
Scheme open gardens. The 
sun shone for us all day and we 
served tea and delicious cakes 
from the moment the gardens 
opened until the gates closed, 
raising an incredible £1,476. Our 
enormous thanks to the lovely 

people of Admington Hall and to our wonderful volunteers who baked 
cakes, washed up, served teas and spent the day with us. 

Remembrance Butterflies at Blackberry Farm
Richard Gray once again invited people to walk around the beautiful 
fields of Blackberry Farm in their search for butterflies and moths. 
Richard’s passion and knowledge of these beautiful insects was clear 
for all to see. This year we also sold remembrance butterflies, which 
were displayed in an installation within the farm grounds. In total 
the event raised over £1,300. Thank you Richard for your ongoing 
support. 

Garage Sales in Oxhill
Sunday 23rd June saw garage 
sales popping up around the 
village of Oxhill. Each stall made 
a minimum donation of £10 to 
SHN, which raised £480. Thank 
you Oxhill. If you are interested in 
organising a garage sale trail in 
your village, then do get in touch!

Home essentials sale 
at Gilks’ Garage Café
Our volunteers Olga and Barbara 
set up ‘shop’ at Gilks’ Garage 
Café in Kineton on Sunday 26th 
May, greeting all those who 
came for brunch on a slightly 
rainy Sunday morning! They 
raised £370 in donations for their 
home essentials, and we had a 
thoroughly lovely morning. Thank 
you to Gilks’ Garage Café for 
having us. 

Thomas Franks Foundation Community lunches
We held two community lunches at Shipston Scout Hut in partnership 
with the Thomas Franks Foundation, Sibford School and the Stour 
Valley Health and Wellbeing Partnership. Both were very well attended 
and enjoyed by everyone that came along. Thank you to the Thomas 
Franks Foundation for such lovely food and hospitality.

Brunch at The 
Peacock in Oxhill
Thank you to The Peacock in 
Oxhill who donated £5 for every 
adult brunch sold on Saturday 1st 
June, raising £150 for SHN. 
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Tour d’Ilmington
We were delighted to support 
the annual Shipston Rotary Tour 
d’Ilmington cycle ride, joined by 
our patron Anton Lesser, who 
welcomed cyclists over the finish 
line. Thank you to Shipston 
Rotary for their donation of £500 
and to our volunteer Olga, who 
joined us selling her household 
items, raising £276.

Iron Man Swansea
After months of training, 
supporter Anthony Robinson 
completed the Swansea Ironman, 
which consisted of a 1.2-mile 
swim, 56-mile cycle ride and a 
13.1-mile run – what a fantastic 
achievement!  He chose to raise 
sponsorship for Shipston Home 
Nursing and raised an incredible 
£2,830! Thank you so much for 
your support, Anthony.

Linda Nunneley 
memorial hockey 
match
Thank you to the Nunneley 
family who organised a charity 
hockey match in memory of 
Linda, who had been looked 
after by Shipston Home Nursing. 
The match was held at Banbury 
Hockey Club with a mixed 
Nunneley Team against a 
Banbury Team. A collection on the 
day raised £758!  Thank you all 
for your support.

Village Shows
The summer village shows 
are always a highlight and this 
year we made it to Brailes and 
Ilmington as well as a lovely 
summer fete at The Bell in 
Alderminster. Thank you all for 
having us! 

2024 EVENTS RUNDOWN 

Jazz on the Lawn
Thank you to Helen Seymour-Smith and her team from the village 
who organised ‘Jazz on the Lawn’ at Barton House. It was a 
wonderful evening, with attendees enjoying a glass of Barton Rose, 
whilst eating picnics and pizza, listening to jazz, swing, blues and 
ragtime from ‘Hot Fingers.’  The event raised a magnificent £6000 for 
Shipston Home Nursing.  We are enormously grateful to Helen and 
her team who pulled together such an amazing evening.

Feldon Valley Golf  Day
We returned to Feldon Valley in Brailes on Friday 20th September 
for our annual golf day. A little rain didn’t dampen spirits and 12 
teams took part, raising over £5,000 for the charity. As always, our 
thanks go to Les and Andy who so expertly organise this event for 
us, to our wonderful helpers and to all those who supported, through 
sponsorship, golf entry or prizes. We’ll be back next year, but we’re 
going to make the most of the sunshine and hope to see you on 
Friday 11th July. 
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Walton Hall 10k
Our annual 10k took place in September, having been postponed from April due to the dreadful weather. 
Thankfully on the rescheduled date the weather held and 170 people crossed the start line, raising £10,533!  The 
event couldn’t take place without our army of volunteers who manage the registration, marshal the route, set up 
our marquee and pack down, and as always, a particular thank you to Gilda Gardner, who plans the route for us. 

Thanks also to our sponsors - Voneus Broadband, Hoar Cross Hall, Peter Clarke, Warwick Sports Shop, Forsyth 
Farmwork and to Sir Andrew Hamilton and Walton Hall Hotel. Thank you also to the Co-op for donating all our 
bottled water.

Literary Evening
We were delighted to be invited 
to run the refreshments at the 
Shipston & District Literary 
Society’s event ‘From Page to 
Screen with Anton Lesser.’ It was 
a wonderful evening that raised 
£535. Thank you to Anton Lesser 
and to Shipston & District Literary 
Society for your support and 
generosity.

Christmas Gift Fair
The annual Christmas Gift Fair is 
always one of our favourites and a 
wonderful opportunity to catch up with 
so many volunteers and supporters. 
We were back at Ettington 
Community Centre with a great 
selection of stalls including some new 
faces. As always, we are so grateful 
to the amazing volunteers who come 
along to help us set up, marshal the 
car park, run the kitchen, bake cakes, 
sell plants and everything in between! 
This year, despite a very icy Tuesday 
night, we raised £6,200.

Designer Sale
November saw another wonderful Moda Rosa Designer sale in Darlingscott with 
rails of beautiful clothes. We raised £315 on the door and Moda Rosa so generously 
donate 10% of their sales to us, which resulted in a donation of £1,307. Our thanks 
to Moda Rosa and to Maggie and John Sargent for hosting us.

Carols by Carlight
Carols, cars and a great café… a winning combination! We were so 
grateful to REVS car club and Gilks’ Garage Café in Kineton who 
hosted ‘Carols by Carlight’ on Sunday 1st December, with proceeds to 
Shipston Home Nursing. What a great start to the festive month.

Celebrity Mastermind 
2024
We made it on to the BBC over 
Christmas with supporter Val 
Garland taking part in Celebrity 
Mastermind and naming us as her 
chosen charity. Thank you Val.

2024 EVENTS RUNDOWN 
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2024 EVENTS RUNDOWN 

Carols at Holy Trinity
After the success of 2023, we were 
excited to be back at Holy Trinity 
in Stratford upon Avon for another 
carol concert, with Julian Harris at 
the helm and wonderful readings 
from Anton Lesser. We were joined 
by soprano Mollie Smith and 
organist Jonathan Kingston. While 
2023 saw freezing temperatures, 
2024 treated us to Storm Darragh, 
but we still managed a great turn 
out and raised £8,472.

Christmas Craft Fair
Friday 13th December saw the 
return of our Craft Fair to Brailes 
Village Hall. Talented stall holders 
joined us for a day of festive cheer 
and we raised over £1,400 through 
our tombola, raffle and café. 
Thank you to all our volunteers 
who baked cakes and helped on 
the day and to Paddock Farm 
who donated the most delicious 
sausage rolls.

Tony’s Charity Walk
Following major surgery and with an 
ankle and leg brace, our supporter 
Tony Lowes walked 5km around 
Shipston on the last Monday of 
December, raising over £2,300 for 
Shipston Home Nursing. Thank you 
for your ongoing support Tony.

Thomas Fox 
Landscaping 
Over the festive period we were 
delighted to partner with Thomas 
Fox Landscaping to offer Christmas 
Tree collection and recycling to 
people in our local community.  
Together we raised £574!  Thank 
you.  We look forward to working 
together again this year.

And finally… thank you to 
a number of other wonderful 
companies and individuals who 
have supported us throughout 
the year. While we try to mention 
everyone in our newsletter, 
please accept our apologies for 
any omissions. Thank you:
David Hancock who sells items 
on our behalf at his auctions
Fudge and Patrick Ramsay 
who opened their gardens at 
Burmington Grange
Hannah Porter for designing our 
Christmas cards
Lindsey, Pat and the team at 
Ettington Garden Café
Rebecca and Fred Mawle for 
their ongoing support
Robert Harper for distributing our 
Walk Books
Susan Taylor at The Driftway 
who holds a year-round sale 
benefitting us and Shipston First 
Responders
Tania and Rose Llewellyn 
who donate 10% of their sales 
throughout the year
The Red Lion in Long Compton 
for raising funds through their 
quiz nights
Whichford Pottery who donate a 
percentage from the sales of their 
Armscote Bee Pot
Baylis & Harding

BBI Services
Brailes Apple Pressing Team
Cotswold Turophiles
Co-op Shipston
Davisons Law
Deborah Williams at Armscote 
Manor 
EH Spencer
Flower Thyme
Gallagher Developments
HCT Construction
Kineton Christmas Tree Trail
Mrs Brown’s Tearooms
Primrose Hill Farm
Progress Accountants
Sheldon’s Wine Cellars
Shipston Lions
Shipston Rotary
Taste of the Country
Tesco Shipston
The Bower House
The Fuzzy Duck
The Howard Arms
The Idle Rocks
The Lion Tredington
The Richard Harvey Collection
Think Design and Print
Turners of Shipston
Tysoe Village Stores
Warwickshire Christmas Trees 
Wellesbourne WI
Winchcombe Farm

… and all those who hold a 
collection tin for us, sponsor our 
events and donate gifts in kind!
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2025 DIARY DATES

Pop Up Shop
Tuesday 1st – Wednesday 2nd April

Ilmington Village Hall

An Hour of  Glorious Operatic Arias
Saturday 26th April

St Edmund’s Church, Shipston on Stour 

Plant & Home Produce Sales
Saturday 10th – Sunday 11th May

Local towns and villages

Laura’s Tractor Run
Sunday 18th May

Starts and finishes in Tysoe

Admington Hall NGS Open Gardens
Saturday 14th June

Admington Hall, near Ilmington

Golf  Day
Friday 11th July

Feldon Valley Golf  Club, Lower Brailes

Tour d’Ilmington
Sunday 13th July

Ilmington Playing Fields

Walton Hall 10k Run and Walk
Sunday 21st September
Walton Hall, CV35 9HU

Christmas Gift Fair
Tuesday 18th – Wednesday 19th November

Ettington Community Centre

And… more events to come throughout the year.
*dates correct at time of going to print. For further information, visit www.shipstonhomenursing.co.uk/events 

A Lasting Gift
Remembering a charity in your will is a lovely thing to do. If you are considering leaving a gift in your will, 
please consider supporting Shipston Home Nursing. Help us continue to make a difference, not only now 
but in the future.
If you would like to discuss leaving a gift in your will to Shipston Home Nursing, or if you wish to inform us 
that you have already done so, please phone 01608 664 850 or email fundraising@shipstonhomenursing.
co.uk
Further information on legacy giving can be found on our website: www.shipstonhomenursing.co.uk/leave-
a-legacy






